
July 27, 2010 
 
“GPS Research in Natural Resources” 
Friday, September 3, 2010  Athens, GA  10 a.m.-2:30 p.m. 
 
The University of Georgia Warnell School of Forestry and Natural Resources will be hosting a forestry 
continuing education course on “GPS Research in Natural Resources.”  The course will cover basic features 
of satellite-based navigation systems, methods and errors in assessing data quality in forested conditions, 
GPS case studies, and pertinent international research.  The course is worth four forestry continuing 
education credits. 
 
The UGA Warnell School of Forestry and Natural Resources offers continuing education courses throughout 
the year. 
 
To learn more about “GPS Research in Natural Resources” visit:  
http://conted.warnell.uga.edu/courses/gps-research 
 
To learn more about continuing education opportunities at the Warnell School of Forestry and Natural 
Resources visit: http://conted.warnell.uga.edu/ 


